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Thank you for the support so many of you have shown
for educators and public schools -- and for your amazing

response to our film, Backpack Full of Cash. 
 

We’re so proud to have been part of the national conversation now taking
place about public education. More than 415 screenings of Backpack

have fueled discussions around the country and the world. We hope that
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the film will continue to be a tool for parents, educators and
advocates pushing back against privatization, especially in the run-up to

the election.  

 

With our online STORE we recently made it easier to purchase a
screening license and we'll continue to expand the ways you can access

the film in 2020. 

 

Wishing all of our friends and supporters a
joyous holiday season and a productive and

happy New Year! 
Sarah Mondale, Vera Aronow, Sarah Patton

and the Backpack team
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On December 11th, these future teachers from Bucknell University visited their legislators at the state
capital in Harrisburg, PA after screening “Backpack”  in class.

HOST A SCREENING
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